
 
 
 

Announcement of the result of the selection procedure for positions at the University of 
Pardubice in the frame of the project International mobility of the researchers at the University 
of Pardubice 

 
Evaluation process was proceed in accordance with the terms specified in the internal directive and the 
selection committee has made the following conclusions:  

The candidate number KA01_01 was selected for the position Specialist in the utilisation of location, 
detection and simulation systems in controlling of traffic and logistic processes – postdoc for the 
Faculty of Transport Engineering. 

No candidate applied for the position Specialist in the research of detection methods in positioning 
systems – postdoc at the Faculty of Electrical Engineering and Informatics. The offer will be published 
again. 

No candidate applied for the position Specialist in digital economics – postdoc at the Faculty of 
Economics and Administration. The offer will be published again. 

No candidate was selected for the position Specialist in advanced preparation of hybrid materials from 
molecular precursors – postdoc at the Faculty of Chemical Technology. The offer will be published 
again. 

No candidate was selected for the position Specialist in inorganic materials research for optics and 
electronics – postdoc at the Faculty of Chemical Technology. The offer will be published again. 

The candidate number KA06_10 was selected for the position Specialist in synthesis and application 
of advanced porous materials – postdoc at the Faculty of Chemical Technology. 

The candidate number KA07_01 was selected for the position Specialist in historic mortars – postdoc 
at the Faculty of Restoration. 

No candidate applied for the position Specialist in nursing or medical clinical specialist – postdoc at 
the Faculty of Health Studies. The offer will be published again. 

The candidate number KA09_01 was selected for the position Senior specialist in the research of radio 
positioning systems at the Faculty of Electrical Engineering and Informatics. 

The postdoc positions are granted by the Ministry of education of the Czech Republic, the results of 
the tender have to be approved by them. 

Eventual appeal can be delivered till 28th November. The appeal must be delivered to university within 
the above deadline. Contact person: Libuše Cermanová, email address: libuse.cermanova@upce.cz. 

In accordance with the Personal Data Protection Law, each candidate was given a personal number to publish the 
results on university website. Ask the contact person for more information. 
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